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Calling all parents, it's time to make our voices heard! 

A transformation of our society would free us from prejudice, from discrimination, 
would help minorities to live more freely and without fear. This transformation seeks 
not only a tolerance of values and orientations related to sexuality and their acceptance 
but standardization and full integration with Quebec values. This attempt would like to 
affirm homosexuality as desirable or normal. 

This theory is now taught in schools and finds its way into the teaching material. Tele-
Quebec includes it for school children among the materials offered for home education 
during this pandemic: https://enclasse.telequebec.tv/contenu/910 

Drag queens often end up in our libraries or even in schools to provide activities for 
children, again with the goal of normalizing all sexual behaviour. Children are very 
vulnerable to such influences, so they may find themselves confused about their 
sexuality and may therefore begin to doubt them. Social contagion in schools increases 
the danger to our children with social pressure that can lead them to question their 
natural sexuality. 

If you feel that drag queens should not be mixed with primary school instruction, that 
gender theory should not be taught to children, you can write to Tele-Quebec in 
info@telequebec.tv and ask them to remove this video from the material offered. 

By staying silent you send the message that you approve the changes. It is time to 
express our disagreement.  Take 2 minutes to let them know that you disapprove of the 
use of videos including drags queens and trans ... etc., in the education of our children. If 
they receive hundreds of complaints, then they will have to think about it. 

Together we can make a difference. Together let's protect our children... 

Committee UVVC 
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